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                   REF.: ES1 – Terminal in Santos  

    

 

 

                   Dear Customer,  

 

Aiming to always improve the service provided to our customers, we have decided to 

change the berthing terminal in Santos. PIL Brazil will be moving from DPW to Santos 

Brasil in ES1 service. 

 

 

There will be changes in the berthing schedule for vessels operating under ES1  

                   Service, as follows: 

 

• Ever Future VFUT 0026E will be the last vessel calling DPW Terminal.  

 

 

We kindly ask your attention to strictly adhere to the cargo cut-off deadlines.  

Should any containers be delivery to the DPW Santos Terminal and not loaded as 

scheduled, all involved costs and procedures related to their removal/transfer to the 

new appointed Terminal, Santos Brasil, will be under Shipper or Legal representative 

responsibility.    

 

                   

• Kota Ebony 0001W will be the 1st import vessel calling SANTOS BRASIL  

                    terminal on the 4th April 

 

• Ever Linking 0064E will be the 1st export vessel calling SANTOS BRASIL  

                    terminal on the 16th April 

 

 

 

PIL Brazil remains committed to our customers, working to keep offering a premium  

service, full of efficiency and reliability.  

 

                    

                Thank you for your continuous support of our services. Shall you require more     

                information, please contact our commercial team accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

                  Best regards, 

      

                   PIL – PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL LINES (BRAZIL) LTDA 


